
Chamber presents First Dollar  plaques to two local businesses

  

 

  

 

  

At the end of the regular monthly meeting of Perkins County Chamber on Thursday, Nov.
15, a First Dollar plaque was presented to Ross Family Auto Parts. Accepting the plaque
from Chamber President Bernie Deaver is Nick Ross (third from right). Chamber
members able to remain for the photo include (Front row, l-r): Jody Snogren, Chad
Leibbrandt, Amy Leibbrandt, Deaver, Ross, Donna Mayer, Deb Osler. Back: Tarra Terry,
Jill Barry, Stara Chandler-Smith, Ronda Lawyer, Tiffany Long. (Photos by Jan Rahn)

  

 

  

  

 

  

A second First Dollar presentation at the end of the regular monthly meeting of Perkins
County Chamber on Nov. 15 was to Adams Lumber Company’s new owners Chad and
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Amy Leibbrandt (second and third from left. Chamber members in support of the
presentation are (Front row, l-r): Jody Snogren, Chad Leibbrandt, Amy Leibbrandt,
Chamber President Bernie Deaver, Nick Ross, Donna Mayer, Deb Osler. Back: Tarra
Terry, Jill Barry, Stara Chandler-Smith, Ronda Lawyer, Tiffany Long. 
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